
The New York Urban League 
In partnership with 

City Council members Laurie Cumbo, Deborah Rose & Jumaane Williams 
 
 

Communities of Color Nonprofit Stabilization Fund  
As part of the New York City Council Fiscal Year 2015 Budget, the City Council allocated $2.5 million to 
establish a Communities of Color Nonprofit Stabilization Fund for nonprofits serving majority Asian, 

Latino and/or Black communities to build organizational capacity through board development, 
financial and organization management grants. 

 
Please join us at one of the Community Briefings listed below* to find 

out who is eligible and how to apply for a grant! 

 

Wednesday, November 5th,  11 am - 1pm 
Seamen’s Society for Children & Families 

50 Bay Street, Staten Island 
4th floor conference room 

RSVP to NY Urban League at RSVP@nyul.org 

 

Thursday, November 6th  
Medgar Evers College 

1650 Bedford Ave, Brooklyn, NY 
(Room and time TBA) 

RSVP to NY Urban League at RSVP@nyul.org 

 
Space is limited. RSVP to NYUL is REQUIRED for security purposes 

 
Attendance at any community briefing is highly recommended.  

Full copies of the Request for Application will be provided at the briefings  
or contact any CCNSF Partner at the contact information provided below. 

 
Coalition for Asian American Children & Families     Marissa Martin at mmartin@cacf.org 

Hispanic Federation        Jose Davila at jdavila@hispanicfederation.org 

NY Urban League         Sheronia Rogers at communitiesofcolorfund@nyul.org 

 
 

 
 

Special thanks for site hosts Medgar Evers College & the Seamen’s Society For 
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